
WHYBA	Meeting	Minutes	
	

12/20/2017	
	
Attendees:	Danny	Dunn	(President	&	Player	Agent),	Chris	Cannavo	(Secretary),	Tom	Kachala	
(Fields	Coordinator),	Scott	Bodenschatz	(Uniform	Coordinator)	and	Bill	Darcy	(Coaches	
Coordinator)	
	
Board	Members	Missing:	Rich	Bland	(Vice	President),	Katie	Hoffman	(Treasurer),	Mike	Miller	
(Equipment	Manager),	Mike	Yanosy	(Web	Designer	/	IT)	and	Desiree	Mora-Dillon	(League	Safety	
Officer)		
	
Attendees:	Michael	Kucharski	
	
Officially	called	to	order:	7:45PM	
	
	
Secretary	
	
There	was	nothing	to	report.		

	
	

Treasurer	Report	
	
Budget	report:	$6,600	balance	with	$1,200	outstanding	FBA	and	$120	due	from	a	Fall	Ball	team.		
	
	
Fundraising	/	Sponsors	
	
Chris	Cannavo	presented	the	updated	2018	Sponsor	Flyer	for	approval.	Bill	Darcy	compiled	a	
sponsor	spreadsheet	with	assigned	board	members.	Sponsor	flyers	will	be	distributed	to	local	
businesses	by	board	members.				
	
	
Equipment	
	
Catchers	equipment	has	been	ordered	along	with	new	baseballs.	
	
Inventory	is	needed	for	first	aid	kits	and	ice	packs.					
	
	
Fields		
	



Oxford	dirt	has	been	covered.	Danny	Dunn	will	reach	out	to	the	Oxford	Youth	Association	
regarding	their	plans	for	Oxford	field	maintenance.				
	
Oxford	t-ball	fields	are	in	need	of	work.	
	
Chris	Cannavo	will	attend	the	next	Borough	Rec	Commission	meeting	to	submit	field	requests			
and	coordinate	with	Adam	Robinson’s	Raptor	Team	for	Steinhardt	Field	use.		
	
	
Safety	
	
Nothing	to	report.		
	
	
Umpire	Coordinator		
	
This	is	an	open	board	position	that	needs	to	be	filled.		
	
	
Web	Site	
	
Michael	Kucharski	suggested	that	our	Web	site	has	a	link	for	our	sponsors-	which	it	already	
does.	Sponsors	need	to	be	updated	and	a	link	to	sponsor’s	web	pages	can	be	added.		
	
Coach’s	Coordinator	
	
Bill	Darcy	requested	information	about	duties	and	responsibilities.	Rich	Bland	and	Danny	Dunn	
will	assist	Bill	in	his	new	position.	

	
	

Uniform	Coordinator	
	
Scott	Bodenschatz	recommends	that	we	order	a	team	uniform,	on	each	level,	to	be	used	for	a	
late	registration	team.			
	
	
Vice	President’s	Report	
	
There	was	nothing	to	report.		
	
	
President’s	Report	
	
There	will	be	a	full	open	draft	for	the	major	league	level.		



	
Hampton	and	White	Township	teams	have	expressed	interest	to	be	added	in	our	League.	Danny	
will	follow	up	by	January	1st.		
	
	
Meeting	adjourned:	9:10	pm	
	
	


